
 

 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

10.9.2018 
 

Behaviour – Banks Road BRILLIANT expectations 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
At Banks Road we believe that children should look forward to coming to school and feel relaxed and happy in their 
learning environment. We aim for all members of our learning community to feel proud of each other and 
particularly the behaviour and conduct of our children. We recognise that exemplary behaviour underpins effective 
teaching and allows children to concentrate on their learning. All members of the learning community have a 
responsibility for managing behaviour in a positive manner and ensuring they act as good role models for our 
children at all times. We believe that through an ethos of respect everyone in our school will be happy. 
 
Throughout the start of the new academic year classes discuss rules and making right choices. They will produce 
their own class charters as a reminder of how to behave and how we treat one another at Banks Road, the Golden 
rule being “Treat other people as you would like to be treated”.  
 
Today the children took part in an assembly about our Banks Road BRILLIANT expectations. These are the 
foundations of our positive behaviour management strategies at our school and we aim for these to be embedded at 
a very early age. Please find our BRILLIANT expectations at the bottom of this letter. To reinforce these expectations 
we request that you find a few moments to discuss these with your child(ren).  
 

There is lots of information such as our behaviour policy and practices on the school website 
www.banksroadschool.co.uk 

under Our School / Behaviour at Banks Road. 
 
Many thanks for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 
 

Carole Clemens 
 
Head Teacher 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.banksroadschool.co.uk/


 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


